From: Elmbridge <ElImbridge @jointwastesolutions.org>

Sent: 02 February 2019 00:04

To: Town Planning

Subject: Re: Application 2019/0091 - 1-3 Bridge Street Walton-on-Thames
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi Ann,

We have no comments regarding this planning application as we do not provide a waste
collection service to commercial premises.

Kind regards

Joint Waste Solutions

Managing waste services in EImbridge, Mole Valley, Surrey Heath and Woking and improving recycling
performance across the county
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From: Ann Heerey <aheerey@elmbridge.gov.uk> on behalf of Town Planning
<tplan@elmbridge.gov.uk>

Sent: 25 January 2019 10:22 AM

To: Elmbridge

Subject: Application 2019/0091 - 1-3 Bridge Street Walton-on-Thames

Consultation

Ann Heerey

Planning Technical Officer
Business Support Team
Planning Services

Direct Line: 01372 474780



